
Sayyid Al-Hakeem reiterate Al-Sudani’s Government support to combat
corruption, provide services

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  reiterated  Iraq’s  steadfast

position  for  the  Palestinian  cause  on  8/11/2022  and  affirmed  support  for  the  steadfast

positions  of  the  resisting  Palestinian  people  and  the  importance  of  Islamic  and  Arabic

coherence to achieve their just rights. During a meeting with the Ambassador of Palestine to

Iraq, His Excellency Ahmed Aqil, H.E. called the Palestinian Political Powers to unite and

integrate and renounce separation.

H.E.  illustrated  the  impact  of  Iraq’s  stability  on  its  regional  surroundings  and  the

international community, indicating the steps that the Iraqi government is undertaking to

achieve the ambitions of the Iraqi citizen from services and jobs that guarantee a decent

livelihood for all of the different segments of the Iraqi people. Reiterating his support of

the government in its serious actions toward combating corruption and addressing hiccups in

projects that will reflect positively on the citizens’ daily lives.


